
 
 
To:  All Parents / Guardians 
 
 
Please can you make sure you accompany your child in the changing rooms at the Rezza, and the 
male changing rooms at Dudley Leisure Centre (it does not apply for females at Dudley Leisure 
Centre, as there are individual cubicles available). 
 
 
If you can’t accompany your child while they get dressed/undressed and the changing rooms are 
occupied please use the disabled changing rooms if they are not in use, as obviously we don't 
want the juniors to get cold after they have got out of the water.  
 
 
It is also up to adult members to be in charge of their own welfare, and if a junior member enters 
the changing rooms while you are in a state of undress, and you are alone please ask them politely 
to either go and get their responsible adult to accompany them, or wait until you have finished 
changing, or use the disabled changing room. 
 
 
Thanks  
 
 
 
Welfare Officer 
Dudley Dolphins BSAC 0857  
http://www.dudleydolphin.org.uk/ 
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